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Secretary ;

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: BNPL 20131113AHF WVU at Parkersburg
WPKM-LP, Parkersburg

BNPL 20131113AFH Appalachia Community Fund
(NEW) Low Power, Knoxville, TN

In this Monday’s Daily Digest we were surprised by a report of an informal objection
filed by one Mark Carr on October 6™ against WPKM-LP. Upon further inspection we find that
this objection was misfiled with the records for WPKM-LP.

Mr. Carr is a member of one of four applicants for a low power station at Knoxville,
Tennessee on 103.9 MHZ. He has various objections to the possible grant of the other three
applicants, one of which is the Appalachia Community Fund.

Note the two application file numbers for WVU-P’s initial application for an LP station,
and the application for the Appalachia Community Fund. A simple transposition of the last two
letters resulted in this informal objection being filed under the Parkersburg WPKM-LP records
instead of the records for Appalachia Community Fund.

Since Mr. Carr’s informal objection has no apparent relevance to WPKM-LP, we have no
comment on his objections and assume the misplaced filing will be corrected.

Sincerely yours

Tom Taggart
for WPKM-LP



